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é_,a DENR

DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: [From DENR BMB || Invitation for Apr 19-20, 2023 Activity in Puerto Princesa
City, Palawan] Orientation on Biodiversity and Wildlife Conservation Laws and

Policies relevant to the West Philippine Sea
1 message

Joaquin Silvestre <joaqui.silvestre@gmail.com> Tue, Apr 18, 2023 at 1:25 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, CRFMS CDD <crfmscddmimaropa@gmail.com>, R4B
PENRO Palawan <penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>, cenropuertoprincesa@denr.gov.ph, PENRO CDS
<penropalawanpawczms@gmail.com>

Cc: John Miguel Cortes <jbcortes3@up.edu.ph>, Charles Louie Evangelista <ctevangelista@up.edu.ph>, Coastal and Marine
Division <cmd@bmb.gov.ph>

Good afternoon all!

Just a few updates on our Orientation on Biodiversity and Wildlife Conservation Policies relevant to the West
Philippine Sea Kalayaan Island Group this coming April 20, 2023:

1. Venue will be at Aziza Paradise Hotel in Puerto Princesa City, Palawan.
2. Shorter program. (1-Day Program), on April 20 only. See attached file for details.

For further concerns, kindly contact Mr. Joaquin Silvestre via Viber 0917 561 8106, and/or Mr. Miguel Cortes
(jbcortes3@up.edu.ph / 0961 078 0836), or by replying to this email thread.

Thanks and looking forward to seeing you soon.

Warm regards,

Joaquin Silvestre

Project Evaluation Officer

BMB Coastal and Marine Division
0917 561 8106

On Wed, Apr 12, 2023 at 2:43 PM Joaquin Silvestre <joaqui.silvestre@gmail.com> wrote:
Greetings!

This is Joaquin Silvestre from the DENR Biodiversity Management Bureau.

The BMB would like to invite your Office to our Activity - Orientation on Biodiversity and Wildlife
Conservation Policies relevant to the West Philippine Sea Kalayaan Island Group for the Area Task
Force - West (AFP WESCOM, PCG, PNP Maritime Group) this coming April 19-20, 2023 in Puerto
Princesa City, Palawan (venue to be confirmed).

For more information and details, kindly refer to the following attachments:
1. Memorandume-Invitation from Mr. Marcial C. Amaro, Jr., BMB Director, in concurrent capacity
as Assistant Secretary for Policy, Planning and Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects
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2. Provisional Program of the proposed Orientation on April 19-21, 2023 (subject to further

revisions).

We have allotted a specific number of slots per DENR Office, since this is an Orientation for our

Enforcement Partners.

For further queries, concerns, or confirmation of attendance, kindly contact Mr. Joaquin Silvestre via Viber
0917 561 8106, and/or Mr. Miguel Cortes (jbcortes3@up.edu.ph), or by replying to this email thread.

You may also confirm your attendance through the following link:
Registration Form - WPS KIG 2023 Orientation on Biodiversity and Wildlife Conservation Policies, Apr 19-

20 - Google Forms

Hoping for your kind consideration, thank you very much!

Warm Regards,

Joaquin Silvestre

Project Evaluation Officer

BMB Coastal and Marine Division
0917 561 8106

E Provisional Program - WPS KIG 2023 Orientation on Biodiversity Policies for Enforcement, April 20.pdf
87K
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